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SAINT JOHN WALL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
A Catholic School For All  

 

 

 
 

STATUTORY NOTICE 
 

Proposal by the Governing Body of Saint John Wall Catholic School 
 
Notice is given in accordance with section 19 (3) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 
and The Governing Body of Saint John Wall Catholic School intends to make a prescribed 
alteration to Saint John Wall Catholic School - Voluntary Aided; Oxhill Road, Handsworth, 
Birmingham, B21 8HH from 1 September 2016. 
 
The Governing Body of Saint John Wall Catholic School is proposing to close the Sixth Form 
with effect from 1 September 2016. 
 
The current capacity of the school is 680 and the proposed capacity will be 600.  The current 
admission number for the school is 120 and the proposed admission number will be 120. 
 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal.  Copies of the complete proposal can be 
obtained from: Mrs Angela Quirke, Headteacher’s PA, Saint John Wall Catholic School, Oxhill 
Road, Birmingham, B21 8HH.  Telephone: 0121 554 1825. 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or 
make comments on the proposal by sending them to Lucy Dumbleton, Birmingham City 
Council, 1 Lancaster Circus, Birmingham, B4 7JD. 
 

 
Pamela Lake (Mrs) 
Chair of Governors 
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